
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AS WE BUILD THE LIVERPOOL HEALTH AND ACADEMIC PRECINCT 

  (02) 8738 6670    SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au              www.lhap.health.nsw.gov.au 

  Redevelopment Team, Liverpool Hospital, Locked Bag 7103 Liverpool BC NSW 1871 

INFORMATION FOR PATIENTS, VISITORS AND STAFF 

LIVERPOOL 
HEALTH AND ACADEMIC PRECINCT 

your  say  
 

The Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct reaches 
the second stage of early works with completion of 
the stage expected in early 2021.  
  
Package 2 of early works is being delivered by 
contractor, Multiplex. The works package includes: 

 construction of a temporary education facility on 
Eastern Campus 

 reconfiguration and connection of P1 and P3 car 
parks 

 temporary relocation of engineering office, 
distribution centre and telephone switch room 

 new kitchen  

 new mortuary 

 refurbishment works 
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MAP OF EARLY WORKS – to early 2021 

These work zones are detailed in the map below. 
The impacts to patients, visitors and staff include:  

 reduced parking in P1, P2 and P3 car parks 
(accessible parking spaces will be maintained 
where possible) 

 alternate pedestrian routes  

 dust, noise and vibration. 
 

The safety of our patients and visitors is a priority at 
all times. We encourage everybody to follow signs 
and traffic control that will be in place to ensure safe 
travel around the construction sites.  

Should you have any questions, please contact the 
LHAP team on (02) 8738 6670 or email  
SWSLHD-LHAP@health.nsw.gov.au 

Early Works Package 2 commences on the $740 million Liverpool 

Health and Academic Precinct (LHAP)  
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